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Membership Drive Underway For SpAd Alumni Association  
 
The Sport Administration Alumni Association (SAAA) has kicked off its annual 
membership drive.  Letters inviting alumni to renew their memberships or join for 
the first time have been sent to more than 500 program graduates whose contact 
information remains on file with the university.  
 
Most of the revenue generated by SAAA i



U.S. has more than doubled in the last decade.  New stadiums and arenas continue 
to be built in a variety of markets as we are seeing here in Wichita. And then there’s 
the trend in which many organizations are developing new markets overseas.  The 
NFL’s recent decision to play a regular season game in London next year is just the 
latest example of such an effort, and the NBA’s David Ste



could be in helping people in an increasingly fragmented world find some common 
ground. 
 
Q. It’s common knowledge you are a die-hard St. Louis Cardinals fan. What 
do you think their chances are at rep


